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Hello Fellow Rebels. ‘Tis the season to look back on the 

past year and reflect on the all the memories that are gone.  

The friends we made and the dear friends we lost.  All the 

good and all the bad experiences that happened.  Its also the 

time to look towards the future.  The new has started and 

brings chances to start over, start again and make new 

friends and memories.  This is also the case with the rebels 

club.  Time for change, time for new things and new peo-

ple.  Time for the New Year  to begin.   
 
Its also time for the Holiday party at The Knolls Restau-

rant.  Good food, good friends and great party time.  As 

usual it will be a good time by all with the fellowship and 

the gift exchange.  Try to find that one gift that everyone 

wants and keeps trying to steal.  Make sure you get a hold 

of Renee if you haven't signed up to attend.  Remember that 

we need 90 people to attend or the club has to pay the dif-

ference so please come out and celebrate with us.  It's going 

to be great. 
 
We are going to start planning events and activities for the 

up coming year.  If you would like to see us do something 

or have a suggestion on an event or activity, please feel free 

to get in touch with me or a board member and we will see 

what we can arrange.  We have some good shows starting 

to get scheduled and a lot of things in the works so it 

should be another fun filled year.   
 
I would like to thank all the board members that are step-

ping down this month.  Without you the club could not 

function.  As to the current board members, I'd like to say I 

am looking forward to the next two years and hope we con-

tinue the tradition and the standards that have made this a 

great club. 
 
Thanks  to all the members in the club for electing me as 

President of the greatest club in the city of Lincoln.  Thanks 

you once again and I'll see you all at the meeting and 

events.   
 
Keep on cruising and see you on the streets, 
 
Dave O'Melia 

  



  

 

December meeting January 2, 2013, post-

poned from December 19th due to weather.  

The meeting was held at Parker’s Smoke 

House The  meeting was called to order by 

Cary at 7:30 pm. 

Cary welcomed guests, who are now new 

members, Bruce Tesarek and Braden Topil. Braden was 

one of our scholarship winners this  year. Welcome to 

our new members! 

Cary asked for anniversaries and birthdays.  Larry and 

Renee Morrison celebrated their 35th anniversary on 

Sunday. Bill Dick said he would be celebrating this 

birthday on January 19th. Congratulations to all cele-

brating special days. 

Ballots for the election were passed out. Cary thanked 

all the members for the support and said it had been a 

rewarding time.  Craig Foster announced that due to 

personal reasons Amy Tepley  had withdrawn her name 

as nominee for treasurer. 

Cary turned the meeting over to vice president Renee. 

Renee thanked Wanda and Cary for their service to the 

club. The holiday party will be January 19th at The 

Knolls.  Drinks and conversation from 5-6 pm, dinner to 

follow.  Renee asked that everyone try to pay tonight if 

possible.  If you’d like to participate in the gift exchange 

it’s a $15 gift. 

The next executive meeting will be 7 pm at Legends. The 

January meeting will be January 30th at the VFW, come 

to eat at 6pm, meeting starts at 7:30 pm.. February 

meeting will be February 27th also at the VFW.  Tracee 

asked if we really needed to have a January meeting. 

Cary said he had a contact at the VFW and he would 

check to see if it was possible to cancel the meeting. This 

will be in the January newsletter. 

Secretary’s report: There was a  motion made, seconded 

and approved to accept the minutes from the November 

meeting.   Margaret said that ladie’s night will be Janu-

ary 15th at La Paloma, 6 pm. Margaret read a letter from 

the City of Lincoln thanking the Rebel’s for their help 

with the food drive held at Frontier Harley Davidson. 

We also received a note of thanks from Peggi  O’Melia’s 

family. 

Coordinator’s report by Scott. Scott said World of Wheels 

will be March 15-17th. Please see Scott for entry forms. 

It’s a $50 registration fee and they require 2 pictures of 

your car. 

Scott passed along thanks from Forever Angels for the 

$250 donation. Two Wii consoles were purchased for 

Madonna with the donation.  Scott thanked those who 

helped with Santa letters, this year there were 345 let-

ters to Santa answered by the Rebel volunteers. 

Old Business:  The holiday party will be January 19th, if 

you’re planning on attending please pay as soon as possi-

ble. 

New Business: 

Carol Danielson has a key holder that they received as a 

gift, if you’d like to order one with your car on it please 

contact Carol. 

Boyd Ready talked about the swap meet. This year it 

will be  on March 3rd.  In the past the Rebel’s have had 4 

crews of 6. Jim McNeil heads the collection crew and will 

try to put together the team he has had in past years.  

Boyd asked if the Rebel’s wanted to have 4 crews again 

this year.  The early crews are paid 2 shares, the later 

shift 1 ½ shares. Managers also get 1 share. Last year the 

Rebel’s total was $2,200. Tracee suggested that Boyd pass 

around a sign up sheet. The two jobs are collecting money 

and parking or spotting.  It is one of our biggest fund 

raisers of the year. If you would like to sign up or you 

have any questions please contact Boyd Ready. 

Craig announced the election results.  The new president 

is Dave O’Melia, treasurer is Ken Bougger and member 

at large is Jim Jensen 

Jim Jensen gave the results of the November trivia ques-

tions. The results from tonight will be added to them and 

the winner will be announced at the holiday party. 

Ron Brown said the deadline for the car council book is 

January 14, 2013. So if you have an ad you wish to place 

it needs to be in by that date. 

Ron also said that Rolling Against Hunger was having a 

meeting the following day. He is hoping they will change 

the date to a fall date to avoid the heat.   

Renee said she had a catalog from Gas Pump Heaven, an 

Omaha company that makes reproduction signs etc. If 

you’d like to look at the catalog stop by and see Renee. 

The newsletter deadline is January 7th. 

Rod Phelps said that Tour Nebraska will be based in 

Hasting this year, it will be the first weekend in June. 

Contact Rod with any questions or for more information. 

I would like to take this opportunity 

to thank all 3 of the members leav-

ing the board, Lydell Otley, Cary 

Petersen, and Wanda Holstein. 

Thanks to all of you for your service 

to the Rebel’s.   Your gift of your 

time is much appreciated. 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:21 

pm. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Margaret Otley, Secretary 

Meeting Minutes 



  

 

  

 

 

  

 

Don’t forget to bring your canned goods 

to the next meeting.  Margaret Otley is 

collecting them to take to 

the Food Pantry.  

 Also bring you can tabs 

for the Ronald McDonald.   

 

2013  

Rebels 
 

 

Don’t Miss a thing!  
Have you renewed your 

membership?? 

 

CARDS OR  FLOWERS 

Anyone who knows of a Rebels member 
who should have a card sent to someone 
in the hospital or flowers for a funeral,  

Contact  John or Carol Danielson  477-
5577  

 

Your current club membership card can 

benefit you for a discount on purchases at 

The Auto Zone at 2904 Cornhusker Hwy 

and A Street Auto Parts.  

Ladies and Gentlemen— The Trivia Results 

 

The scores have been tallied and one of you is 

the winner.  I will count down from 9th place to 

1st at the Christmas Party..   There were some 

ties in 5th, 8th and 9th places.  These scores 

are all over the 20 points which I thought was 

great.    Between the 1st and 2nd place there 

was one point difference.  I think the 2nd place 

person will tear there hair out when they find 

out why they did not pull down first place.  I 

had to laugh a little and cry a little when I saw 

this and what that person did not do.   

 

See you at the party. 

 

Thanks for voting me in with the at large posi-

tion.  I look forward to this. 

 

Jim Jensen   

The New Year will bring many   

opportunities for Rebel members 

to participate in.  I look    

forward to seeing all of you at 

the car shows and events we   

volunteer for.  Members are the 

heart of our club.  As the outgo-

ing president, I plan on staying 

active and will try to make most 

of the events.  Good luck to Dave 

O'Melia as your new President.  

I'm sure Dave will do a stand up 

job.  Good luck to Ken Bougger as 

our new Treasurer and Jim Jensen 

as the new At Large member.  

Thanks again for all your support 

and to all of last year's board 

members. 
 
I look forward to seeing everyone 

at the next meeting.  Again, 

thank you for all your support 

the past 2 years.  Hope to see 

you all on the road soon! 

 

Cary Petersen 






  

 

GIFT ECHANGE 

Everyone wishing to participate brings a wrapped $15 gift.  All  of the gifts 

are placed in a pile, separated into men & women’s and all participants are 

then given randomly assigned numbers.  Then the madness begins.  The 

person who has the lowest number chooses a gift from the pile, unwraps it, 

shows everyone, then the second person has the option of either taking  the 

first person’s already opened gift or unwrapping a new gift of their own.  If 

someone’s already unwrapped gift is taken from them they have the option 

of taking someone else’s already unwrapped gift, or returning to the pile of 

unwrapped gifts.  This proceeds until all the numbers have been drawn, all 

the gifts unwrapped, and all the stealing has been completed.  ANY GIFT 

CAN ONLY BE “STOLEN” 3 TIMES TOTAL, THE 4TH PERSON OWNS 

IT.  The game ends with participant #1 having their selection of any gift, 

except for the “OWNED” ones.  












Between absentee and members present.  63 ballots 

were cast.  The nomination committee of Sheryl Wright, 

Sandy Francisco, and Craig Foster want to again thank 

all club members who stepped to the plate and agreed to 

run for board positions to offer 

their special talents to make our 

club better. 

Congratulations to those elected, 

President, Dave O’Melia, Treasurer 

Ken Bougger and Member At Large, is 

Jim Jensen 

 

Respectfully, 

Craig Foster  

Question:   What is a Member at 

Large Position on the Club Board of  

Directors? 

 

Answer:  There a two Board       

Members at Large.   They attend 

board meetings and are voting   

members of the board.  When        

special assistance is needed,  such as 

serving on club committees or other 

club activities where board member 

presence is needed, the Club      

President  can request the assistance 

from the Members At Large. The At 

Large positions serve for two years 

on alternating schedules. 

SWAP 

MEET  

Sign up 

sheets 

are go-

ing around to help 

with the Swap 

Meet on March 

3rd.  Help is 

needed on several 

crews.  Talk to 

Dave O’Melia, 

Scott Weitrich, 

Boyd Ready, or 

sign up at the club 

meeting.  Rebels 

help collect money 

and also spot en-

trants and direct 

traffic.  It’s fun, 

try it! 

Welcome new 

members:  

Bruce Tesarek 

& Braden       

Topil! 



  

 

Coordinators Report 

 

Well here we are in to the New Year. Hope that everyone had a safe holiday. I would like to congratulate our new mem-

bers to the board.  Here it is already 65 days till World of Wheels, 12 days till our Christmas Party man this month is 

going to be done before we know it. I also would like to thank the Rebels again for all the help with the Christmas dona-

tion to the Forever Angels. 

We are still in need for volunteers for the swap meets early shifts and the later shifts. If you would like to help out 

please contact myself or Boyd, We actually need 6 people per group per shift, after our meeting the other night we have 

a pretty good start. 

Some of the major events that are coming to our area are the World of Wheels in March!! & Hot Rod Nationals in May. 

If you would like to register for the WoW let me know so that I can get you a registration form. 

I am sure there are a few more events but they are not coming to me right now!! I will try to keep you posted as they are 

brought to my attention 

 

January Events:  Christmas Party @ The Knolls, January 19, 2012 Members $10.00 Non Members $20.00 all reserva-

tions need to be turned in by the 5th of January 2012. If you haven’t signed up yet for the party and would like to attend 

please let me know ASAP. 

March Events:  

Swap Meet March 3rd if you haven’t signed up to help please get a hold of me ASAP 

World of Wheels 14th – 17th Please get a hold of me to sign up or if you have questions 

 

Garage Scenes: It is getting to be that time and the cold weather is going to be upon us and cabin fever sets in. if you 

would like to host a garage scene please feel free to contact me or Jim. 

 

If you have an event that would like to be posted in the newsletter please feel free to contact me  

402-525-1088 or email onefastbike2001@yahoo.com 

 

Scott 
 

2004 Ford Focus  SE Wagon 

42,000 miles  $4,400.00 

Call Leroy Heinbigner  (402) 435-7820 What car is this?  Who is in it?  What Year is it and what 

store is it in??? 

mailto:onefastbike2001@yahoo.com


  

 

 



  

 



  

 

 



  

 

YOUR CLASSIC CAR INSURED FOR LESS THAN $100 

PER YEAR - GIVE US A CALL 

 

Shop these Rebels Advertisers   

 

Do you need help caring for a loved one? 

Do you want a great and inexpensive way to adver-
tise your business? 

Why not advertise in the Rebels Auto Club news-
letter and website for only $40.00 per year for 
members and $50.00 per year for non members?  



  

 

Shop these Rebels Advertisers   
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